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Area residents, including all property owners, were mailed a letter dated February 28, 
2022 inviting them to view draft recommendations at ottawa.ca/vetshousing. The letter 
also contained an invitation to participate in a public information meeting, which was 
held over Zoom on March 15, 2022. The session was hosted by the City’s Planning, 
Real Estate and Economic Development Department. At the meeting, Heritage Planning 
staff presented the draft recommendations and character area guidelines.  

Approximately 30 people attended the March 15, 2022 public meeting, which included a 
question period with attendees and Heritage Planning staff. The following summarizes 
questions asked by those in attendance: 
 

• Is the City designating my property under the Ontario Heritage Act? 
• Do I need a heritage permit to alter my property? 
• Am I allowed to construct an addition to my property? 
• Am I allowed to demolish a house in the Veteran’s Heritage Character Area? 
• What historical sources did you reference as part of the research? 
• Who did you talk to as part of the research? 
• Why did the City not designate the area under Part V of the Ontario Heritage 

Act? 
• Why did the City not list any properties as non-designated properties on the 

Municipal Heritage Register 
 
Next Steps: 
 
City staff will consider all responses and feedback received. Staff’s recommendations 
will be presented to the City of Ottawa’s Built Heritage Subcommittee on April 12, 2022. 
Following this meeting, the recommendations will rise to Planning Committee on April 
28, 2022 and Council on May 11, 2022. City Staff will notify residents of the results of 
council decisions related to this project.  
 
For more information about the heritage study or to share information with us, please 
visit ottawa.ca/vetshousing or contact the project team:  
 
Email:  heritage@ottawa.ca 
Phone: 613-580-2463 
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